
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Well done everyone on completing our first full five-day week of the term! 

It has been a busy, exciting, and positive week across the school, and we are so proud of 

all our pupils. We are delighted that all of our Tater Du children in reception have now 

joined us. They have settled in so well and we are excited to watch them grow and learn 

throughout the year. 

A huge thank you to all of our families – we are thrilled to announce that 100% of parents 

are now signed up to the Arbor app! This is a fantastic achievement and will really help us 

keep communication running smoothly. You can pay for all lunches, breakfast clubs and 

wraparound care on the app. Keep notifications on, so you can always see any in-app 

messages that pop up! 

We started the week on Monday with our trim trail in full use, it was wonderful to see the 

children enjoying themselves outdoors. Our FSA are still fundraising for a new outdoor 

classroom—please follow the link on our Facebook page which takes you to a crowd-

funder. 

Trips at St Just have begun… This week, half of Year 6 enjoyed their first school trip of the 

year to the Tate in St Ives. It was a brilliant experience full of art and inspiration. Group 2 

will have their turn next week! 

Year 4 swimming lessons began this week for Year 4, and the swim teachers were really 

impressed with everyone’s effort and enthusiasm in the pool. 

Finally, today, our budding leaders in Year 6 gave their head boy and head girl speeches. 

Each candidate was amazing – showing courage, confidence, and creativity. The rest of 

the school had the important job of voting for the pupils they felt would make the best 

representatives. We will be announcing our new Head Boy and Head Girl, as well as the 

deputies, in next week’s newsletter – stay tuned! 

 

Thank you to all pupils, parents, and staff for making this week such a success. We look for-

ward to another exciting week ahead! 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Headteacher 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TATER DU Vinnie. For amazing us with his smooth transition into 

school. Vinnie is an amazing role model to his friends, 

he is kind, caring and always ready to lend a hand. 

What a super star!  

LONGSHIP Ernie—for an amazing start to Longships, and showing 

real kindness to all his friends and staff.  

ROUNDISLAND Cora for making a fantastic effort at the beginning of  

year 2 and showing wonderful respect for all her peers 

and the staff. 

SEVENSTONES Gracie - for an amazing start to year 3. She may be 

quiet, but we are really getting to know Gracie and 

she is getting more confident every day! 

BISHOP ROCK Isla—for great listening and organisational skills show-

ing she is always ready to learn.  

GODREVY Elliott -  For a remarkable shift in your learning attitude 

the past two weeks, reflecting our value of respect.  

WOLF ROCK Willow—For how she respectfully reflected on Hep-

worth's sculptures during our visit, honestly sharing her 

likes and dislikes.  

Ivy Ann For trying new foods and eating her veggies 

Herbie For always using good manners and being respectful 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As children in KS2 are not entitled to the government 

free school fruit, we encourage them to bring in a 

snack from home. 

This can be: fruit, a cereal bar, popcorn, tube yo-

ghurt, breadsticks etc… 

We are trying to discourage children from bringing 

chocolate bars and crisps. 

We do not allow any sweets for break or lunchtimes.  

Individual school photos will take place on  

Friday 3rd October 2025. 

If you want to have a family photo with children who are old-

er or younger than school age,  please ring the school office 

to book an appointment from Monday 22nd September 2025. 



 

 

   

Parents meetings in October 

During the week of Monday 13th October, we will be inviting parents to 

come and have a 5/10 minute appointment with teachers to see how 

their child has settled in so far to their new year group. Please note the 

dates available for your child’s class. Forms to sign up will come out in a 

couple of week. 

Many thanks 

 

        

Class Name and  

Teacher 

Day of the Week 

Tater Du 

Mrs Burlton 

Tuesday 14th October 

Wednesday 15th October 

Longships 

Mrs Earley 

Monday 13th October 

Wednesday 15th October 

Round Island 

Miss Steele 

Tuesday 14th October 

Wednesday 15th October 

Sevenstones 

Mrs Bird and Mr Mat-

thews 

Monday 13th October  

Tuesday 14th October 

Bishop Rock 

Mr Kevern 

Monday 13th October  

Tuesday 14th October 

Godrevy 

Miss Trenoweth 

Monday 13th October  

Tuesday 14th October 

Wolf Rock 

Mr Curnow 

Wednesday 15th October 

Thursday 16th October 



 

 

   

Clubs Begin! 

 

Many thanks to all of those who have subscribed to a club. Club lists have 

been finalized and you should know if your child is successful or on a wait-

ing list. 

Please call the office on Monday if you are unsure if your child has a 

place. 

 

        

 

 

 

  Club Year 
Groups 

Teacher Location Time 

  
  
  
  
Monday 

Netball 4/5/6 Mrs Bird and 
Shelley 

Sports Hall 3:10-
4:15pm 

Science 3/4 Miss  
Trenoweth 

Y5 Classrooom 3:10-4pm 

SPACE Invite only Mr Matthews 
and Miss 
Downing 

Y6 Classroom Timings will 
be dis-

cussed on 
invite 

Football 4/5/6 Mrs Parsons 
and Scott 

School Field 3:10-4pm 

  
  
  
  
Tuesday 

  
  

Library 3/5/6 Mr Curnow St Just Library 12-12:30pm 

Library/ 

Reading 

1/2 Mrs Burlton Library 3:00-4pm 

Stay & Play 2/3 Miss Steele Y2 Classroom 3:10-4pm 

  
Cross 

Country 

  
4/5/6 

  
Mr Kevern 

  
School Field 

  
3:10-4pm 





 



 


